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Hunter, Donielle 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 

Sent: Monday, December 01, 2008 1:36 PM 

To: Docketing 

Subject: Docket in Case File 

CASE ID: JSEA120108SM 

Re: Case No. 08-0918-EL-SSO 

Notes: I am commenting on the rate hike proposed by AEP; Before any rate hikes should be approved, 
AEP should provide data that supports tiieir past rate hikes and the programs and efforts that tiiey were 
"promised" to support. Until those promises are kept, there should be no further rate hikes. The inability 
to plan on AEP's part should not create burden for consumers. Also - this rate hike was asked for when 
costs were high for petroleum products. That issue has been resolved - since the prices have fallen to 
low levels not seen for many years. 

g 

o ' I 

This i s t o c e r t i f y t h a t t he images appearing a re an 
acc-urate and complete reproduct ion o£ a ^^^^ Fj i« 
cloc^x^^ dol iver« i in the regular coursa °^ « ^ f f i « f ' 
Tecimician_.Sl4^.- ^ t ^ Processed_BELMJQOi_ 

12/2/2008 

mailto:ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us

